Society of St. Vincent de Paul

District Council of Manitowoc, Inc.
911 Chicago Street
Manitowoc, Wisconsin 54220
Phone 920-682-9452

January 17, 2025

Mackenzie Reed, City Clerk
900 Quay Street
Manitowoc, WI 54220

Dear Schuette, Wernecke, Wilda, Rank Christmas Fund,
Thank you for your generous donation and continued support of our food pantry.

The mission of St. Vincent de Paul is to continue to make a difference in the lives of our neighbors in
need. The kind donations and caring support, from our donors, allows us to continue to focus on our
Mission of helping people that are suffering. We appreciate your support of our efforts of relieving
need to the people we serve.

Some of our clients need rental assistance, most clients will visit our food pantry, others may need
help paying a utility bill, or need a prescription and have no way to pay for it, while others need
clothing, furniture, and household items. The St. Vincent de Paul Pantry is also available to assist
residents with these basic needs as well.

In the spirit of St. Vincent de Paul,
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Manitowoc District Council of St. Vincent de Paul
Robert Becker, President
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